
Bulletin Update 09/03/2022 

 

Bulletin – Russian Service Continues 

Please be advised Skynet will continue with our service to Russia, however our routing has 

changed and this will affect our transit times. 

Our previous SLA’s will be extended and we will monitor this. 

We will keep you updated as the situation changes. 

We thank you for your patience during these difficult times. 


